November 9, 1966 ‘ \ |

Dr. Paul L. Kindschi

National Holiness Association
Box S-111

Marion, Indiana 46955

Dear Dr. Kindschi:

In behalf of Wesleyan Theological Society, I am expressing the ap-
preciation of this group to National Holiness Association for its
contribution of $100.00 toward the publication of the society's
first bulletin.

We will, of course, submit a formal report to N.H.A, at the time
of the annual convention, but you will be delighted to know that
we have Deen able to close the year sblvent and that we have now
made plans to enlarge the impact of the society through an expanded
bulletin with a larger circulation.

Our second annual conference held on the campus of Asbury Theological
Seminary last weekend was a signal success. We believe that God's
blessing is upon this arm of N.H.A.'s ministry. ,

Sincerely yours,

Merne A. Harris
Vice President-Dean ‘
Secretary Wesleyan Theological Society



